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25th November 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I would like to thank you for all that you have done to help prevent the spread of COVID 19 
over the past few months. It has been a very challenging time again for our childcare and 
education settings and for those families who need to work and have children attending 
schools.  
 
Dudley Public Health frequently review their Covid19 measures.  The requirement for close 
contacts (household and school) to isolate from school pending a PCR test has been 
reviewed and now removed with immediate effect. Only those who are symptomatic with any 
of the 3 classic Covid19 symptoms or have a positive LFT will now be required to isolate 
whilst awaiting a PCR test result. 
 
In the event of a large outbreak in the school and in line with the school outbreak management 
plan and risk assessment these measures may be reintroduced on a time limited basis 
following discussions with Public Health. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Karen Wright    
Director of Public Health and Wellbeing  
 


